[bookmark: _GoBack]	On Wednesday, September 19th, the Office of International Programs hosted its annual festival celebrating the vast variety of cultures present on the Prairie View campus. There were over 30 nation’s flags flying in Holland and Gaines Memorial Park, and many cultural activities taking place. The festival took place following Hump Day and was free and open to the public. 
Everyone was welcome to attend the International Festival and help celebrate the diversity of the Prairie View campus, including children. There was a section of inflatable entertainment just for them to enjoy.
A variety of cultures were present throughout the event. The deejay played a diverse selection of music, and there was a variety of food options representative of the different cultures. There were options such as mangoes with chili, egg fried rice, empanadas, rice pudding and much more. There were also cultural activities such as caricature art, henna tattoos, limbo, and hula hooping.
The International Festival is a great way to help the International students feel at home here on campus. Many of the students on campus came by to partake in the celebration. Some of the on-campus organizations like the Panther Ambassadors and a few PALS also came out to enjoy the festivities. The Caribbean Student Organization was also in attendance and the members danced rhythmically to all the music that was played. Some of the CSO members were even seen with various countries’ flags around their waists. A lot of people appeared to have dressed in their nation’s colors or in their prints for the occasion.
Towards the end of the evening, there was a firework display and the air became filled with the celebratory sounds of another successful festival.
